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May 9, 2016 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am interested in the posted elementary teaching position(s) within your school district. As an educator, my 
hope is to obtain a teaching position that will utilize my passion for child development, together with my skills 
and experience to make a significant different within the lives of children in your school district. With my 
teaching experience and background, I am a qualified candidate for this position. I am a graduate of East 
Stroudsburg University with a degree in Elementary Education and Pennsylvania Teaching Certificate for 
Elementary Education K-6. My experience working with children includes two years of having my own fifth 
grade classroom as well as a long- and short-term substitute positions in various grades within multiple districts. 
I have experience utilizing the following series: Reading Street, Wonders, Journeys, Envision Math, and GO 
Math.  
 
Currently, I am taking classes through Wilkes University to obtain a Master's Degree of Science in Reading to 
become a Reading Specialist. In May, I passed my PRAXIS exam for Reading and am now a certified Reading 
Specialist. I have already learned an incredible amount about literacy development in children and I am eager to 
put that knowledge to use in a classroom setting. The skills I am learning are preparing me to become a better 
educator and to develop my communication with students and parents. I am a creative and resourceful 
individual, and I strive to create effective and engaging lessons that are of high-interest to my students. I believe 
that children deserve a warm and safe learning environment, which supports them in thinking outside of the box 
and to reach their full potential. 
 
With the experience of having my own classroom and the desire to broaden my teaching career, I would make a 
great addition to your staff. I ask that you give me strong consideration for the teaching position available in 
your district. Please feel free to explore my online teaching portfolio at aeibach.weebly.com. I look forward to 
the opportunity to meet with you and further discuss my teaching qualifications. Thank you, in advance, for 
your time and consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Angela Rose Eibach 


